  Minutes of the Meeting of June 6, 2018      

  Minutes of the Board of Library Trustees 
– June 6, 2018 – 7:35PM

Brookline, NH

Present:      Ed Cook             

  Shannon Guay
Karen Jew



       
       David Partridge                 Steve Russo

Patricia Leonard, Director 
Alternate Present:  Danielle Molinari

PUBLIC SESSION:   The Public Session was called to order by Karen at 7:35PM.
Old Business:
Minutes:  A motion to approve the May minutes was made by Dave; seconded by Ed; approved unanimously.
Treasurer’s Report:  (See attached report.)

- The Library budget is in good condition, with 40% spent as of June 6th.  

Director's Report: (See attached report.) 
-  Pat will check on having a space planner come to the Library this fall.

 -  Pat will continue to work on getting names of bookkeeping candidates for the Board to consider.  

-  Cleaning of the building isn't up to par; Pat will take measures to address the situation.
 - Instead of one day of Open House activities, Pat suggested we spread the celebration out over a week:  it should attract more patrons and not call for additional staffing.
- The State Library's new interlibrary loan system will not be available until next year.

The Little Free Library has been installed by Karen in front of the Library building.  

Ed is continuing to work with Pat on the charging station.

July 4th parade:  The theme of the Library's float will be Harry Potter. Karen presented a plan for the float and float participants. The volunteers will meet between now and the end of June to prepare the artwork for the float, and meet June 30th and July 1st to put the float together.
Other:

There was a brief discussion of being open on Saturdays in summer; to be considered for 2019.
At 8:35PM, Steve motioned to adjourn the meeting; Dave seconded.  Voted unanimously.
The next regular meeting of the Board will be held on Wednesday, September 5th at 7:30PM.
Submitted,
Steve Russo, Secretary
